
No Cost Contracts Signed
February 2025

For your information, the Superintendent or the Executive Director of Business Services has 
signed the following no cost contracts during the above timeframe: 

Name Contract Source Description 

City of Duluth Duluth Adult 
Education (DAE)

Duluth Adult Education partnered with the City 
of Duluth (grant applicant), SOAR Career 
Solutions, Lake Superior College, and Fond du 
Lac Tribal College and received a Minnesota 
DEED Pathways to Prosperity grant.  This grant 
support allows us to provide training programs 
for Certified Nursing Assistant, Construction, 
Medical office, and Human Services careers, as 
well as career guidance and individualized 
training support.  The First Amendment to Sub-
Recipient Funding Agreement between DAE 
and the City of Duluth simply extends the 
deadline to use this funding to carry out these 
programs.


